
  

 

 
My name is Andrew Tan. Currently work as Senior Transportation Engineer in Caltrans. I came 
to this country since 1984 from Malaysia and graduated from California State University at 
Fresno in 1988. I have been the CCEA member since it was founded more than twenties years 
ago. I served CCEA as board of director from 2018-2020. I love to be involved in public activity 
and volunteer in community service. I will be humbled and honored to serve in this organization 
as member of the board of director again. I strongly believe that “The greatest moment of 
America” yet to come and together we can overcome all the challenges and difficulties in life 
and to build a better and hopeful future. 

 


